
( Typev;ri tten) 
FROM THE R&GIUS PROFES30.R OF MEDICINE, OXFORD. 

Nov. 25th, 10. 

Dear Mr. Phipps, 
Const&ble and Co., who published a Life of Pasteur will undertcke 

a re-issue, and will write to you about it, or arrange with your London 
bookseller. I will v,ri te the introduction. Sorry for the delay, but I 
~as diverted by 1ongmans and Co., who had published another translation of 
the life. 

All well here. ne are gradually g;etting the tuberculosis 
question settled. Young Astor bss started a Special Appeal Committee, and 
we are arousing a great deal of enthusiasm. 'ii-e have opened a special 
dispensary at the Radcliffe Infirmary, for Oxford and the district. We had 

40 pcitients today. 

✓ith greetings to ll.rs. Phipps. 

Sincerely yours, 

\'tm Osler 


